
ENECLAD 
High Performance 

Floor Protection  System 
Provides Extraordinary 

Performance on a 
School Plaza Area

ENECON North East 
has been steadily 
increasing its floor 
protection business.  
Whether it’s secondary 
chemical containment 
areas at power stations, 
or machinery room floors 
in high rise office 
buildings, the ENECON 
North East Engineering 
Team has helped their 
clients solve some very 
critical problems.

ENECLAD FPS is now 
providing the opportunity 
to dramatically expand 
their business in the 
floor protection market. 

The application shown 
here is typical of the 
outstanding results that 
can be achieved with 
ENECLAD systems:  A 
local school on Long 
Island had an extreme 
problem with its center 
plaza courtyard.  The 
concrete was broken, 
cracked and severely 
spalled as seen here.

ENECLAD FPS was 
selected by the facilities’ 

engineer to repair and 
protect the concrete 
plaza.  Larger cracks 
were first repaired with 
ENECRETE 
DuraQuartz and then 
ENECLAD Self Priming 
Screed was applied to 
level the damaged 
concrete slab and fill in 
any hair-line cracks.

ENECLAD FPS was 
then applied to provide 
a seamless, highly 
durable floor.  Non-skid 
aggregates were 
incorporated into the 
FPS to provide for a 
safety non-slip surface 
in this outdoor area.

ENECLAD systems 
are easy to apply and 
very cost effective.  
They are the modern 
maintenance 
engineer’s first choice 
for extreme floor 
protection in extreme 
environments.
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